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Klondyke Ferry north of Barrhead closes for a day

Vega... The Klondyke Ferry on the Athabasca River will be closed for most of the day Aug. 12 for
repairs.

The ferry takes Highway 661 traffic over the Athabasca River near the Village of Vega. The repairs
begin at 7 a.m. on Aug. 12 and the ferry should be back in operation by 5 p.m. the same day.

Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes such as Highways 33 or 769.

Alberta’s highway network contains seven ferries. Visit www.transportation.alberta.ca/1965.htm for
more information regarding ferries on Alberta highways.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Arthur Kavulok

Field Support Technologist

Alberta Transportation

780-675-2624

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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